
 

Training Intent 2019 

WARMINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

TRAINING STATEMENT OF INTENT  
 

 Warmington Parish Council is committed to ensuring that both officers and Councillors receive appropriate 
ongoing training to enable them to competently fulfil their respective roles. To support this ambition funds are 
allocated to a training budget on an annual basis.  

 

The Clerk is expected to hold, or be working towards, the CiLCA qualification, the recognised qualification for 
Quality Parish Council status. The Clerk will also be expected to attend relevant training days and courses where 
possible.  

 

All new Councillors will be expected to attend an induction course and all Councillors will attend regular training 
courses to ensure that they are up to date with legislation and able to confidently deliver the services that they 
have covenanted to their parishioners.  

 

All new Councillors will be provided with information packs by the Clerk. The content of these packs can be viewed 
at appendix 1.  

 

Training will be identified according to need and legislation changes. The Clerk will identify and bring to the 
attention of the full Council any opportunities to attend relevant training courses eg those offered by NCALC and 
SLCC  

 

The Council will pay the annual subscription to NCALC and SLCC to enable the Clerk and Councillors to take 
advantage of their training courses and conferences.  

 

Training will include:- •  Formal Training courses • Briefings and Seminars • Conferences such as NCALC and SLCC  

 

All officers and Councillors who attend training are expected to report back to the full Council either verbally or by 
means of circulating the paperwork of the course attended or both. This includes an assessment of the merits and 
relevance of the course  

  

 

 

 


